
From: Jeff Cranston <jsc@lowcountrycc.org>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/21/2016 2:48:35 PM
Subject: Thanks from the Lowcountry

Dear Chaney,

Please convey my thanks to Governor Haley for calling our state to a time of prayer and thanksgiving tomorrow. As 
the pastor of LowCountry Community Church in Bluffton, SC, I will be leading our church in prayer at 12 noon via 
Facebook. We felt we had a better chance of getting more people together online than in person during a workday. I 
especially appreciated that she called on us to pray for those affected by Hurricane Matthew. (My wife and I are still 
out of our home - tree damage and flooded - but we hope to be back in after the first of the year.)

But however our state's churches choose to observe tomorrow, I know good things will result! God hears and 
answers the prayers of His people.

Blessings,

Jeff Cranston, DMin
Lead Pastor

843.836.1101
lowcountrycc.org
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